
                                                                             

 

 

 

 

  

    

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
   
 
  
 
 

 
 

Academy Newsletter 

Volume 3, Issue 6 

Newsletter 14 th February 2020 

St Peter and St Paul Catholic Academy  

 

Academy 
Attendance: 

 
EYFS – 94.0% 

Year 1 – 93.33% 
Year 2 – 97.67% 
Year 3 – 98.18% 
Year 4 – 97.24% 
Year 5 – 97.88% 
Year 6 – 95.88% 

 
 

Overall Academy 
Attendance – 

96.7% 
 

Our aim is 97%  
 

Clubs  

Clubs will all commence straight after half term. There will 

be more information to follow regarding Gymnastics. 

 

Pupil Progress Meetings this Week 
 

Thank you for all those parents/carers who were able to 
attend their child’s Pupil Progress Meeting. We will be 

catching up in the near future with all those parents who were 
unable to attend, as these meetings are crucial for your child’s 

development. 
 

 
 

Faith in Action Award 
for 2020 - Year 5 and 

Year 6 pupils 
 

Last chance to register on 
Saturday for this year’s 

award. Just turn up at 2:00 -
2:30pm at the beginning 

of the first Reflective 
Session this Saturday 

15th February at St Joseph’s 
Church Hall, Bromley. 

Session runs from 3:00 -
5:45pm. 

 
 

Half  Term  

Children return to school on Monday 24th February 2020 

Young Voices 

If your child attended the Young Voices 

concert and you wish to purchase a DVD, 

please visit the Young Voices website. 

The website address is 

www.youngvoices.co.uk 

 
New links made for the Academy 

The Academy is happy to announce we have made 

new link with a school overseas. Recently, our 

Japanese Club wrote to a school in Japan. This 

school has now confirmed receipt of the letters from 

the children and Academy is looking forward to 

further communications. 

Spelling Bee 

All the classes have carried out their preliminary rounds and have 

selected their first, second and third place pupils. The Spelling Bee 

final will be held on Thursday 27th February at 11:00am. Those of you 

with children in the final are welcome to attend and support them. 

Safer Internet Day 
 

Tuesday 11th February was Safer Internet Day. Pupils 
throughout the Academy learnt how to keep themselves safe 
online and Year 5 and Year 6 experienced a workshop about 
cyber bullying. Look out for further information regarding 

rising above cyber bullying from our newly formed 
community group. 

 

http://www.youngvoices.co.uk/
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Diary Dates 
 

Please note the lists of dates below are subject to change and we encourage you to look each week for any changes. 
Amendments are in Green and Cancellations are in Red. 

  

Spring Term 2020 
14th February 2020  Half Term 

24th February 2020  Coffee Morning for Year 6 Parents  

25th February 2020  Pancake Day – Special Menu  

26th February 2020  Ash Wednesday – Distribution of the Ashes 

27th February 2020  Spelling Bee Final - More information to follow  

28th February 2020  PTA Tuck Shop 

3rd March 2020    Year 4 Tate Britain School Trip – More information to follow  

4th March 2020    WE Day – More information to follow 

5th March 2020   Book Day Parade (Dress as a book character) – More information to follow 

5th March 2020   Coffee Morning for Parents (Following the parade) 

9th March 2020   Start of British Science Week  

12th March 2020   Year 3 Church Visit – More information to follow 

12th March 2020   Year 4 School Trip – Port Lympne Zoo 

13th March 2020   PTA Tuck Shop 

13th March 2020   Sports Relief – Dress as a sporting hero 

17th March 2020   Year 2 School Trip – More information to follow  

18th March 2020   Year 5 Liturgy – All Parents/Carers Welcome 

19th March 2020   Year 3 Assembly – All Parents/Carers Welcome 

19th March 2020   Year 6 School Trip - Science Museum (More information to follow) 

25th March 2020   Year 2 Liturgy – All Parents/Carers Welcome 

26th March 2020   EYFS Assembly – All Parents/Carers Welcome 

27th March 2020   PTA Tuck Shop 

1st April 2020   KS2 Easter Passion at 9:40am – More information to follow 

2nd April 2020   KS1 Easter Bunny Run and Eggshibition – More information to follow  

3rd April 2020   Mass led by Year 1 at 11am – All Parents/Carers Welcome 

3rd April 2020   PTA Tuck Shop 

3rd April 2020   Stars – Stars will close at 4:30pm (There will be no tea session) 

3rd April 2020   Last Day of Term 

 

 


